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Comments: I am concerned that this effort could result in a possible opening of  Constellation Lane (a private

road) to ATV/UTV or other traffic. Hopefully, this is not even a thought but I want to strongly express my profound

objection to even this possibility. We pay for this roads upkeep and maintenance and when it was illegally

opened by people cutting the forest fence bordering private land, many people began to use this private road as

a means to get into the forest. This caused dust and extra maintenance costs and speeding offroad vehicles that

also did spins and other actions that destroyed the road. So please, make sure this road is never allowed to be

access to the forest. Thanks You.


